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This correspondence shall serve as formal notice of a public hearing to be held on November 2, 

2019, at 10:00 AM on the public sidewalk in front of 10 Prospect Street in the City of New 

London to review and discuss two large oak trees being considered for removal.  One of the trees is 

in front of 10 Prospect and the second tree is just north of 10 Prospect Street in the area of 16 

Prospect Street. Both trees are located on the west side of the street.  Both trees appear to be in 

distress and have grown into the sidewalk and into the street severely limiting pedestrian and vehicle 

traffic and movements, making the situation a hazard in the area.  The two trees have also grown into 

the electrical wires and assembly that provide the basic level of electrical service in the area further 

causing a significant hazard in the neighborhood. 

 

The City of New London Tree Warden Public Works Superintendent will be conducting the public 

hearing where residents and interested persons can provide their input and have those thoughts 

weighed into the final decision on the fates of the two trees.  

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 


